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CHIEF POSTAL INSPECTOR 
Washington, DC 20260 -2181 

August 26, 1981 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reference to your letter addressed to the U.S. Navy, dated 
May 21, 1977, which was referred to the U.S. Department of Justice 
pertaining to your Freedom of Information Act request. 

Found in the files of the U.S. Department of Justice were four pages 
which originated with the Postal Service. This material was referred 
to me to make a determination concerning the release of these records. 

Enclosed are the four pages in question which can be released to you. 

Sincerely, 

K. H. Fletcher 

Enclosures 
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